
 

 

 

 

NOTICE OF MEETING CANCELLATION 
 
 
 
 

Notice is hereby given that the regular Planning Commission 
meeting scheduled for Wednesday, July 27, 2022 at  

7:00 p.m. in the Honeyville City Hall, 2635 West 6980 North, 
Honeyville, Utah, has been CANCELLED. 

 
The next regularly scheduled meeting will be 
Wednesday, August 17, 2022 at 7:00 p.m. 

 
 
 
Posted this 26th day of July, 2022. 
 

 


